
 
Communities, Homes and Regeneration 

SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 

26th January 2023 
 

EXPLANATION FOR NON-SUBMISSION  
OF SCRUTINY REPORTS 

 
ITEM 
 

RESPONSIBLE 
OFFICER 
 

EXPLANATION: 
 

REVISED 
SUBMISSION 
DATE 

Business Plan Noelwyn Daniels The Council’s new Corporate 
Strategy 2022-27 will take a new 
approach from previous 
versions which will also impact 
on business planning 
arrangements. The aim is to 
ensure greater alignment across 
the Council and to further 
strengthen performance 
management. In order to fully 
outline and seek feedback on 
this new approach a members’ 
development session is being 
held on 27 January 2023 
(invitation has been sent to all 
councillors). Feedback from this 
session will be considered in the 
development of the final version 
of the Corporate Strategy and 
business plans will be made 
available to scrutiny committees 
from end of February 2023.  
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